2Tth April, 1956,

Dear Professor Caeatellano,

I have your letter of the 20th April about the fest-sohrift
which you are organizing for Professor Corrado Gini. I have, of
course, known Professor Gini for many years, and have taken some
part in getting his work to be better known in English-speaking
gountriea, I am not inoclined, however, to ocontribute to such m
lerge ocompendium of atatistlosl work as it would M
amount %o, chiefly because I do not believe thit such ocolleotions
of inevitably disparate essays serve to the advancement of under-
atanding between different nations,

Bincersly yours,



